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I am in favor to go back to in person voting in Oregon. Where you need identification 

to prove you are eligible to vote in the election! 

 

With mail-in ballots, there is no identification process, except a signature that can 

change over your lifetime. 

 

Again I am in favor or in person voting in Oregon! Senate bill 210 

Thank you, 

Jeanne Jensen 


